
Tuesday-Sunday 

Lunch:  11:00am-5:00pm 

Dinner:  5:00pm-9:00pm 

Bar:  10:00am-9:00pm 

Course/Range Hours: 

Course:  Tuesday-Sunday:  8:00am-Dark 

Range will close 1 hour before sunset on Tuesday & 
Thursday-Saturday.  Wednesday & Sunday, close at 
6:00pm. 

Dining Room Hours  

Special Notes: 

90 Day Notice Required for All Resignations! 

Please note Section 9.8.1 of our Bylaws regarding Resignation:  All  resignations 
from the Club shall be in writing to the Secretary and shall not be accepted until all 
dues and         obligations of such member have  been paid.  All members must give 
ninety (90) day notice of their intention to resign from the Club. 

FCC is Not Reciprocal with other Country Clubs! 

We do not have a reciprocal agreement with other country clubs.  Clubs are not 
able to charge fees back to FCC and then bill your member account directly.  Please 
note this if you are planning to travel to other clubs. 

 

FCC May Newsletter 

Mother’s Day 

Sunday, May 8th  

Limited Seating Call 

479.443.3131 to 

check                    

availability or email               
kdeans@fayettevillecc.com

.  

 

 

Memorial Day  

Club & Pool   will 
be open regular 

hours. 

We will be 
closed        Tues-
day, May 31st. 

If you haven’t visited FCC for a while, you’ll see the dining rooms have been        
updated with all new furniture, an experienced Executive Chef, a new menu/
creative dinner specials and lots of new staff. The Club dining experience has 
been greatly elevated and the result is new and unprecedented business   
levels especially on Friday and Saturday evenings so if you wish to use the 
club, it’s recommended to call for a reservation to ensure space is available. 
Season is now upon us and the hours are changing to reflect the needs of 
our growing membership. The Dining Room is now open on Tuesday and 
Sunday nights and takes orders up until 9pm every day.  

I would like to thank Wes Cooper for building our dining room tables. The 
quality of workmanship is impressive and I’m delighted with the result; they 
are of much higher build quality/finish than something store-bought so I’d 
highly recommend contacting Wes should you need a custom piece. 



Summer is almost here and the tournament season is underway!   
 

Thanks to all the players that participated in the Breakfast Scramble.  We 
had a tremendous turnout with the crazy wind and rain and hope to 
continue to grow the event in the future.  Congratulations to Craig 
McCollough, JC Deleon and Alex Neal for winning the First Flight; David 
Hogue, Matt Benson and Tyler Wheeler for winning the Second Flight; 
Bob Srygley, Jack Jones and Steve Jones for winning the Third Flight.   
 

Welcome new members!  If you have any questions, please call or stop 
by the golf shop.  With the increase in new membership, we have       
become busier throughout the entire week and would like to remind 
you of a couple things: 
 Denim, sweat pants, and basketball shorts are not allowed on the golf 

course or practice areas.  

 Players must check with the Golf Professionals before starting on any hole, 
other than #1. 

 Please stay on the cart paths on all Par 3’s as well as within 50 feet of all 
greens.  

 Maximum number of players in one group is five.  NO EXCEPTIONS. 

 On Friday, Saturday and Sundays between the hours of 9:00 AM and 2:00 
PM, no singles or doubles are allowed to play unless given permission by 
the Golf Professionals.  

 

Make sure to check out the 2022 Tournament Schedule and mark your 
calendar for all upcoming events.  
 

Upcoming tournaments: 

May 5
th
 – Titleist Demo Day, call FCC Golf Shop to set up an               

appointment.  

May 15
th
 – PGA Jr. League Match at 4:30 PM.  Front 9 will close at 3:30 

PM.  

May 23
rd

 – Fayetteville Chamber of Commerce 

Junior Golf Camps are scheduled for June 13
th
 – 17

th
 and July 4

th
 – 8

th
.  

You can register by calling the FCC Golf shop or emailing Brian at 
brich@fayettevillecc.com.  

Brian Rich & Bill Agler 

Golf & Greens 
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Spring has sprung and the golf course has really started greening up the last 
couple of weeks. We are looking forward to some warmer temperatures to 
really get the bermudagrass growing.  

The golf maintenance staff has been busy with the bunker renovation. This 
project has been quite an undertaking for our crew. It requires the removal of 
the old sand and liners. Then we have to inspect, repair and/or replace any 
damaged drain lines in the bunker. Next, the bunker edges have to be       
reclaimed and adjusted so that we can get proper depths of sand and gravel 
in the cavity. After this work is complete, we can add back the drain gravel 
and then finally the white sand. We have removed and replaced over 1100 
tons of material at this point in the process with 28 of the 45 bunkers back to 
a playable condition.  

Our goal when we started the project the first week of March was to finish  
before Member-Member the first weekend in June. We still expect to meet 
our goal despite some challenging weather that has created some delays on 
occasion.  

We are really excited about this tremendous upgrade to our golf course and 
ask for your patience as work toward completing the work over the next few 
weeks. As the season goes along, we will continue to have to make minor  
adjustments to sand depths and the bunkers will continue to firm up some as 
they settle in.  

I would like to mention what an incredible job our Assistant Superintendent 
Clark Carroll, Emilio Sanchez and Juan Carlos Perez have done in heading up 
this work. These three are really good at making sure things are just as they 
should be and leading the rest of our hard working crew. A project of this 
scope would not be possible to do in house without employees like these.  

Finally, I want to thank Anne Butt, Vicki Parker, and Melinda South for all their 
hard work on the landscaping and ornamental plantings around the         
clubhouse and throughout the golf course. They take great pride in the      
appearance of our club and have been so kind to volunteer many hours    
pulling weeds and planting new plants. Thank you ladies! 

We look forward to seeing you on the golf course! 

Brandon 

Golf & Greens 
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The Pool Opens Saturday, May 28th 

Pool Hours: 
Tuesday-Friday:  10:00am-8:00pm 
Saturday-Sunday:  9:00am-8:00pm 

Pool Food Service:  11:00am-7:00pm 
The pool is closed on Mondays 

 
Pool Rules:   

Please read 2022 Pool Rules 
Click Here for Pool Rules  

 
Please register any caregivers! 

We would like all members to register any 
caregivers that will be coming to FCC for the 
summer.  Please fill out attached form and 

return to the office or email.  
Caregiver Form  

 
 

 

 

Pool  
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Swim Lessons 

$20.00 per 1/2 hour, charged to                       
Member Account.                                                          

Please contact Kristie at 
kdeans@fayettevillecc.com.                                  

One week notice is required for scheduling.   

New Pool Party Guidelines—Please Read 

Set Up & Service Fee:  $150 
Guest Fee:  $6 per person for nonmember        
swimmers and adults regardless of pool use. 
Use of Space:  Maximum of 20 total attendees      
including adults; group will be assigned space on 
the upper pooldeck only and the use of 3 or less  
tables depending on size of group.  Not available 
on holiday weekends, during Four Ball or any      
Saturday/Sunday 10am-2pm. 
Pool Use:  Kids must be able to swim or have life 
jackets to use pool. 
F&B:  ALL Food & Beverage must be done through 
FCC.  Exception is Birthday Cake. 
Decorations:  Balloons, balloon arches, confetti,  
glitter, rose petals, etc. are prohibited; use will result 
in a minimum $200 cleaning fee. 
Pool Party Menu:  Served Buffet with groups over 
10.  See catering for menu. 
Pool policies & event order MUST be signed 2 
weeks prior to event and final counts due 72 hours 
prior to event. 



May 2022 

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

1 2 
Club & 
Course 
Closed 

3 4 5 

Scotch      
Foursome  

6 

 
7 

 

8 

Mother’s 
Day Buffet 

9 

Cops & 
Friends   

Tournament  

10 

 

11 

 

12 

Scotch      
Foursome  

13 

 

14 

 

15 

 

16 

Club & 
Course 
Closed 

17 

 

18  

 

19 

Scotch      
Foursome  

20 

 

21 

 

22 

 

23 

Fayetteville             
Chamber                 

Tournament  

24 

 

25 

 

26 

Scotch      
Foursome  

27 

 

28 

Pool Opens 

29 

 

30 
 

Club Open 
Memorial 

Day  

31 
Club & 
Course 
Closed 

    

 

Fayetteville Country Club 
3335 S. Country Club Drive 

Fayetteville, AR 72701 
fayettevillecc.com  

Follow us on Facebook & Instagram:                                                                
Search Fayetteville Country Club 

Accounting:  479.443.4144 / Dining & To Go:  479.443.3535 
Events & Membership:  479.443.3131 / Pro Shop:  479.442.5112 


